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MEETING NEWS - Beth Gesell

At the Nov. 5, 1972, meeting elections for 1973 were held with these results.

" PRESIDENT Les Gesell N
4 , VICE~PRESIDENT Bi1l Gallagher éige:f:ici;: gi;i takze:‘égr their
\ | SECRETARY Frank Gall anuary ng.

TREASURER Larry Nowdguist

The Executive Committee met in November to choose committee heads.

Honorary Coach = Watson Nordquisi, who has had much racing experience, will be of help to us
Racing Chairman = Alan Belten, who haild from Scotland, and is also an experienced racer.
Membership Chairman—= Larry Nordguist (vemember. you can send him your 1973 dues now! )
Publicity (tempwrary) = Beth CGeseil, who is going to promote racing.

Yewsletter Editor = Mavy Gallaghew

The Executive Committes dscided to get membership cards for our members and to see
that posters advertising the Q.{.W. ave placed in local bike shops.

Membership Roster, 1972 (omitted at last mailing==sorvy!)

Ertel, Art 7850 Camargo Road {086) 561=9532

lfodingshead, Paul 613 S, Msln St., Mt. Holly, N. Cavolina 28120 e

Tierney, Scott 791 Pickwick (30) 232-5662

Vew Member

Bolten, Alan 1552 Acve 7iew Dr. {(40) 851 =5244
% % % x *

DECEMBER MEETING

The December meeting will be Sunday, Dec. 10th = 7¢30 p.m. at the home of Les and
Beth Gesell, 1948 Kentucky Ave., 'pt. 6, Cincinnati, Ohio 45223; phone: 542-81%0
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ERXER NOTICE:

= 2 2. ° g L C
Deadline for infermation r articles for the January Q.C.W. WHewsletter is gﬁgm 15.
Contact Mary Galiagher af the above azddrsgs. Thanks.

QUESTIONAIRE

Enclosed you will find a queBtivnaire -= please take a few aminutes to fill it out
and send it back to Beth Cesell sc¢ that the club zzn be of better skrvice te you im °73.

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND DAPPY NEW YEAR



QUESTIONALRE WV

Suggestions for next year’s racing and training schedule

We would like to wake a racing and riding schedule that would suit all members.
In order to do this, we need to know your preferences. We would like all members

to fi11 out the following questionaire and return it to Beth Gesell as soon as possible.
Thank you for your cooperation.

(1)  What day and time would you prefer to hold regular club races in the spring?

Dayt ~§2;2»°4422L Times 1/ ; Q?ZED

(2) What day and time would you prefer to hold club races during the ABL of &
seszon? (Most of the big races are on Sundays.)

Days -—7<;;/244€%aLu Times r77ﬂ7}¢1
V

(3) If you ave interested in group training rides, how many days would you like to
ride with a group? (1,2,3.4,57) 3

Below check the day and time period you can vride

Monday

. 3=3
5 = 7

7 =3

(§) In addition to the Tegular season, we are planning a2 weekly time trial series this
gpring, {Individual vaces against the clock for 10 or 15 miles.) What day and
time would you prefer?

Dayi Times

Avre you planning to ride in ABL of A races this year? YES L e NO

-~
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et
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(6) TDuring the early season we are planning casual Sunday rides = weather permitting.
Would you like to be om a call 1list so that we can contact you about 45 minutes to
/2 hour before the ride to see if you ave going?

Ql

i

YES NO y

neITEeT T [

gime of ride prefzvezed.

RETURN THIS QUESTIONAIRE TO BETH GESELL, 1948 Kentucky Ave., Apte 6, Cinciomnati, 0. 432

Thanks



